
Teens  Discovering ESTEAM Programs 
PRESENTED BY: 

Jennifer Cano                                                                                                 

Executive Director, Glendale Educational Foundation 

Youth & Family Services         
Presents:                                                                                                             

Thursday, November 12, 2020  6:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M. 

Teens will discover the importance of ESTEAM programs in Glendale schools.  

To register, call or email:  

John Maghaguian – Community Services Supervisor 

(818) 937-7247 or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gov 

Follow us @MyGlendaleTeens #MyGlendaleTeens 

ESTEAM Stands for:                                                                                                           

Environment - Science - Technology - Engineering - Arts - Mathematics 

Disclaimer: The City of Glendale’s Community Services & Parks Department is not affiliated with presenting organization. All 

topics and speakers are presented for informational purposes. The organization’s or speaker’s opinions do not necessarily    

reflect or represent the official policy or position of the City and its Community Services & Parks Department. 


